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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

 

The Elah’e Omidyar Mir Djalali 

Institute of Iranian Studies  

University of Toronto Canada 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I am pleased to write a letter of recommendation for Dr. Shagufta Yaseen Abbasi 

for enrollment in the Elah’e Omidyar Mir Djalali Post-doctoral Fellowship in 

Iranian Studies. I know her for the last 17 years. She is my colleague and 

subordinate at the Department of Persian Studies in the National University of 

Modern Languages Islamabad, Pakistan and is working as an Assistant Professor. I 

found her to be very trustworthy and well-mannered. I wish her all the best for the 

future.  

 

                                                     

                                                 Dr. Amber Yasmin 

                                       Chairperson 

    Department of Persian Studies 

National University of Modern Languages Islamabad  


